
Maeva has received the whole 9 yards of what Suited for Change has to
offer. 
  

After receiving a well-rounded education in the tools she needed in order
to succeed in the professional world, Maeva rushed over to the SFC
boutique to get a final boost of confidence before her next interview. 
 

Thanks to the clothing and coaching she received at SFC, Maeva returned
to the SFC boutique only a few weeks later with the incredible news: She
got the job! 
 

Read More
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MEET MAEVA

SPECIAL GUEST VISIT: BROOKE PINTO

CLIENT STORY OF THE MONTH
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After first welcoming DC Councilmember, Brooke Pinto, into the Suited for
Change community this past June, we were honored to finally have her
visit our boutique in the heart of Washington DC. 
  

Thank you, Brooke Pinto, for sharing our passion for uplifting the
women that we serve!
 

Read More

THE RECIPE FOR SUCCESS: NONPROFITS
BANDING TOGETHER

https://www.suitedforchange.org/post/special-guest-visit-brooke-pinto
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What has been driving nonprofit organizations to continue through what
seems like an endless pandemic? Leaning on each other.
 

When everything came to a rushing halt back in March of 2020, many
organizations turned off their lights, locked their doors, and never
returned. With nonprofit organizations being the backbone of our
community, the ripple effect of these closures was felt almost
immediately.
 

After some initial adjustment, Suited for Change had the realization: the
only way to survive is to band together.
 

Read More

AUGUST BOUTIQUE SALE

Start prepping for your fall wardrobe at the Suited for Change Boutique
Sale.
  

Join our friends from CREW DC and shop for a cause when you stop by the
SFC boutique on August 17th between 4 PM-7 PM.
 
 

And remember, with every purchase made you are helping empower the
women in our community as they embark on their professional journey.
 

So be sure to stop by the SFC Boutique on August 17th between 4 PM-7
PM.
 

What are you waiting for? RSVP Today!

https://www.suitedforchange.org/events-1/august-boutique-sale
https://www.suitedforchange.org/post/the-recipe-for-success-nonprofits-banding-together
https://crewdc.org/home
https://www.suitedforchange.org/events-1/august-boutique-sale/form


Due to a shortage of volunteers and boutique space, clothing donations will
be paused until September 7th. 
 

When clothing donations resume, we will no longer be accepting summer
attire.

SHARE WITH YOUR FRIENDS

https://www.suitedforchange.org/
https://www.suitedforchange.org/donate-clothing


Connecting with us on social media and sharing our content to your friends
and family is just as if not more important than receiving donations.

We'll love to see it on your social media page! 

https://www.cfp-dc.org/cfpdc/index.php
https://candid.org/
https://www.suitedforchange.org/
https://www.suitedforchange.org/donate-funds
https://www.facebook.com/SuitedForChange/
https://twitter.com/suitedforchange
https://www.instagram.com/suitedforchange/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/suited-for-change/

